
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we are unable to host our annual Post 18 Options Information evening for 
Year 12 Parents and Carers due to Covid 19 restrictions, we are instead 
providing recorded presentations to offer information to help parents and 
carers support their sons and daughters with their Post 18 planning. The 
presentations can be found on https://www.staidans.co.uk/careers-st-
aidans/careers-sixth-form/ 
 
For further information or to arrange a careers appointment for your son or 
daughter please do not hesitate to contact the Careers Department on 01423 
818534 or email us at careersstaff@staidans.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Denise Bennett 
Head of Careers 
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